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Galloway, NJ - Stockton University’s Theater Department will end its spring season with a 
performance of Shakespeare’s “The Tempest,” this April in the Performing Arts Center. The 
production will take place from Wednesday, April 6 through Sunday, April 10.  

In one of his final plays, Shakespeare offers us a brilliant, dramatic exploration of the nature of 
vengeance and forgiveness, illusion and enlightenment. Pamela Hendrick, head of the Theater 
Department, is directing the production, which will feature a lead performance by Professor of 
Philosophy Rodger Jackson. 

“I am excited to be directing The Tempest at last,” she said “I talked to Professor Rodger 
Jackson about my hope to direct this Shakespearean masterpiece some day with him in the role 
of Prospero. We finally found the right moment! We’re making magic with the help of creative 
designers and a very talented cast!” 

Join us for a fantastic journey to Prospero’s magical island where his plot of revenge against his 
enemies unravels in the face of young love. 

“The Tempest” will be performed at the Performing Arts Center of Stockton University on the 
main Galloway campus from April 6-10, at 7:30 p.m. Wednesday through Saturday, and 2 p.m. 
on Sunday. Tickets are $10 for general admission and $8 for students and seniors with ID. 
Tickets may be purchased online at stockton.edu/pac or by calling the Box Office at (609)-652-
9000.  

The Stockton Box Office is open Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. and 90 minutes before 
each performance.                                                                                                             
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For patrons with special needs, the Stockton Performing Arts Center offers wheelchair-
accessible seating, large-type programs and listening-assistive devices.  Please identify any 
needs you may have when making a reservation. 

 

The Stockton Performing Arts Center, the Jersey Shore’s Center for the Arts, is located on the campus of 
Stockton University, on Vera King Farris Drive, off Jimmie Leeds Road, in Galloway Township. Just 12 
miles west of Atlantic City, the center is easily accessible from the Garden State Parkway and the Atlantic 
City Expressway.  

This program has been funded in part by the NJ State Council on the Arts/Department of State, a partner 
agency of the National Endowment for the Arts, through the Local Arts Grant administered by the Atlantic 
County Office of Cultural and Heritage Affairs.   
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